14 September 2015

Mail merge

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: SELWYN HUTS PUBLIC MEETING

Further to the meeting held on 17 August, please find the Agenda for the next meeting on 21 September 2015.

The Public Meeting held on 17 August was of value to both the Huts owners and Selwyn District Council. The evening's discussion raised a number of points that required further research and consideration by Council before responding. This work has been completed and as indicated on the night a further meeting was to be scheduled to present the responses.

We are going to hold this meeting for Licence holders on Monday 21 September 2015, 7:30pm at the Springston South Memorial Hall. Representatives from Selwyn District Council will be in attendance at this meeting, which I strongly encourage you to attend.

Yours faithfully

David Ward

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

AGENDA

- 1. Welcome
- 2. Legal Standing of Roads within the Community
- Status of the Reserve Management Plan (Includes Vehicle Parking)
- 4. Maintenance of the Stop Bank
- 5. Repair of Tennis Court Fence
- 6. Engineering Options for Wastewater Treatment
- 7. Cashflows from mid 2011 to June 2015
- 8. Breakdown of Costs Recovered by Licence Fee
- 9. Process to form a Township Committee
- 10. Meeting closure (9 pm)

CHCH_DOCS\526640\v1 Page 2